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FLAHIVE, OGDEN & LATSON 
Advisory No. 170        4/21/2015 

ADVISORY NO. 170 
 

_ _ _ 
 
 
 
 
TOPIC: COMPLIANCE AND PRACTICES SELF AUDIT TRAINING 
 
 
 We are attaching a copy of TWCC Advisory 95-04 announcing that the Commission will 
now charge $162.00 per person to provide self-audit training.   
 
 Training is required for those carriers participating in an Action Plan with the 
Compliance & Practices Division.  The Action Plan obligates us to perform the audit 
traditionally performed by the Commission.  The training educates the self-auditor and the 
process is used by the Commission.  Previously this training has been provided free of charge. 


